
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 11 November 2019  

WHAT A WEEK! 

It has been a busy week here at Fullbrook. We kicked things off on 

Monday with the start of Anti Bullying Week which this year has a 

theme of ‘Change Starts with Us’. Students have been engaged in 

assemblies and tutor time activities around this topic.   

We also had our second Deep Learning Day on Thursday where 

students came off timetable to engage in sessions that support their  

personal, social health and economic education. Some of our Year 

7 students visitied the Univeristy of Surrey with Mrs Moore, Year 10 

geographers went on a field trip and Year 12 students attended 

‘Safe drive, stay alive’ in Dorking. 

And to round the week off, today was mufti for students and staff in 

aid of The Eikon Charity to close out our Anti Bullying Week activity. 

There were certainly lots of interesting and colourful odd sock 

combinations on display around the school. 

 “You must be the change you wish to see in the 
world.” – Mahatma Gandhi 

YEAR 7 & 8 - RESILIENCE DOUGHNUT EVENING  

Spaces are filling up for our Year 7 & 8 Resilience Doughnut 

Information Evening for parents/carers, which is being hosted by 

the Parent Voice. Please ensure you book your seat via the Parents 

Evening booking system.  

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 18 NOVEMBER  

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal 

schedule and any important notices from Miss Lawrence. 

DATA SHEET COLLECTION – FINAL REMINDER 

We are still missing a number of student data sheets, and under 

GDPR rules, we must have a signed sheet returned for all students 

on our register. Please ensure that your son/daughter’s form is 

returned immediately if you haven’t already done so. 

 

LINK TO HOPE 

SHOE BOX APPEAL  

 
A huge thank you to everyone 
who has supported our shoe 
box appeal this year.  
 
At the last count we had 
collected 104 shoe boxes 
filled with useful items that will 
be sent to Eastern Europe and 
distributed to families and 
elderly couples in need.  
 
The generosity of everyone 
that has supported this 
initiative will be greatly 
appreciated by the recipients. 
 

 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool


READING FOR PLEASURE 

We are delighted to announce the launch 

of the Reading for Pleasure section of the 

school website. Reading at Fullbrook is 

something we place great importance on, 

therefore we want to share with you ideas 

of how to promote and encourage reading 

at home. Students will be shown the 

website in tutor time and we invite you to 

explore it at home. You can access this 

from the main page in the ‘Parents’ menu or click here. 

Happy reading! 

WORLD WAR I BATTLEFIELD VISIT 

Last week Mrs Teale accompanied four students from Year 10 who had 

been selected to represent the school on the government-funded WWI 

Centenary Battlefield Tours Programme. During the trip the students 

had the opportunity to research details of two local men who fought - 

and died - during the war. They were able to locate the name of Private 

Archie Groom from West Byfleet who was killed on 7 October 1916, 

during the Battle of the Somme. Sadly, Archie's body was never 

identified and so he is one of more than 70,000 other (mostly) young 

men with no known grave commemorated on the Thiepval Memorial to 

the missing.  

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Word of the Cycle, which we will be incorporating into 

discussions during lessons and tutor time with students, is below. We 

would be grateful if you could continue to support this by using the 

word in conversation at home.  

SUBSEQUENT (adjective): Coming after something; following. 

Example: What book is subsequent to this one in the series?. 

STUDENT SUCCESS 

Judo: Recently Lucas C-T and Hamish W represented Fullbrook in 

judo at London Area Schools (British Schools Championships regional 

event).  Lucas won a Bronze medal in the Year 8-9 U42kg category 

while Hamish won Silver in the Yr 10-13 U66kg category. 

Congratulations to both on a brilliant result! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 21 November 6:30-8:00pm Parent Voice – Resilience Doughnut Evening 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 12 Mini Mock Exams 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 11 Mini Mocks – MFL Oral & Textiles 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 

 

 

 

      

 

      

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/reading-for-pleasure
https://www.centenarybattlefieldtours.org/battlefield-tours/battlefield-tours-landing-page/
https://www.centenarybattlefieldtours.org/battlefield-tours/battlefield-tours-landing-page/
https://www.cwgc.org/find/find-cemeteries-and-memorials/80800/thiepval-memorial
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk


  



 


